From: Sue Barizon

Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 2:01 PM

To: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org>; Adam Loraine
<aloraine@cityofsanmateo.org>

Subject: 25th Avenue - Land Use and Heights

Attention Council Members,

As a life long member of the 25th Ave. community (20 years on 23rd Ave, 50 years at 24th & Isabelle), | am
whole heartedly opposed to a proposal to change land use designations, specifically, raising building height
requirements to include the church parking lot at 25th Ave. and Hacienda. | am opposed to a development of
this size which does not reflect the single-family residences in our surrounding area.

In a shared response from a neighbor. Councilmember Loraine stated, "The proposal to change these and
other land use designations, for possible future development citywide, is part of the ongoing General Plan
Update process. The city has had dozens of public meetings and workshops for this over four years (and more
to come this year). You can find a comprehensive collection of documents, recordings of previous meetings
and more at the official website for the General Plan Update:strivesanmateo.org.”

| am most concerned about the lack of process and the override of Measure Y that was passed by the voters.
| want to know what interest groups support overriding Measure Y to accommodate these proposals to turn
our community into an overdeveloped, overcrowded, urban pothole.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sue Barizon





